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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year's Tring Apple Fayre Parade takes place on Saturday 11th October. We have been asked 
to make a scarecrow on the theme of British Farming. We have decided to call ours 'King 
Edward' in honour of the potato! The children that sign up will be invited to help us to make him 
over the next few weeks. 
 
On the day, we ask that the children meet at the roundabout at the end of Christchurch Road at 
about 10.15am (time to be verified). We will wait for the horse and carriage and will follow 
it down the high street. The parade finishes at the Farmer's Market near the Tring Local Museum 
(at the bottom of Forge Car Park). 
 
Final times will be sent to you as soon as they have been confirmed. It will take no more than 
half an hour. 
 
Please sign your child up on the school Gateway as soon as possible, but definitely by 
Wednesday 8th October. 
 
You are welcome to accompany your child, or you could drop them with us and pick them up at 
the end of the parade. If they have an inhaler or an EpiPen, they must bring it with them. 
 
If you do drop your child off, you must sign them out with an adult before they leave. 
 
We are delighted to be taking part in this lovely community event. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
 
 
Mrs Reeve and Mrs McGhee 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
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